
 

 

 

 

 

 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board 
 

Manitouwadge 
Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) 

 
Working Committee Meeting 

 
is scheduled on 

 
Thursday, March 28, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Location:  Manitouwadge High School Library 

 

 

The ARC Working Committee will meet with one community 
group that has submitted a request for an opportunity to 
address the ARC as a delegation. 
 
Any member of the public who is interested in the ARC 
proceedings is encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 
Please note that questions of clarification may be asked by the 
Accommodation Review Working Committee following the 
presentation, however, no decision relative to presentations will 
be made at this meeting.  


